
 

 

17th January 2019 
 
 

 
Dear Parent  

 
 

YEAR 9 ‘BEDROCK VOCABULARY’ 
 
The English Department have invested in an innovative literacy improvement tool called “Bedrock 
Vocabulary”. It is a website that helps children to learn very important academic vocabulary. Did you 
know that children with wide vocabularies make excellent progress at school and in further education?  
 
As your child progresses through the curriculum, they will study hundreds of words, whilst reading 
fiction and non-fiction texts regularly.  
 
Bedrock is set as a weekly homework task for all year 9 pupils. They are required to complete at least 
two lessons every week. The website is accessed through RM Unify. You can help support your child 
by checking they are completing the lessons and maybe testing them by asking them to use the new 
vocabulary, to consolidate their learning.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

K.Hayward 
Ms K Hayward 
English Teacher & KS3 Literacy Lead 
 


